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DorothyGunn, Clerk
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
100W. RandolphSt. Suite 11-500
JamesR ThompsonCenter
Chicago,Ii 60601-3218

June3, 2005

DearMs. Gunn,

I amwriting to requestthatyou wouldupholdtheKankakee
County’s decisionto denyWasteManagement’sproposalon
March 17,2004.

Any reconsiderationmadeat thespecialcountyboard
meetingon May 25, 2005 cannotbe seriouslyconsidered
becausetheappealwasmadewith newstipulationsfor an
expansionon the old landfill. It is not eventhe sameproposal
ason theapplicationon file.

Theboardmembersadmittedtheywere not influencedby
outsidersat theMarch 17, 2004meeting,thereforethis
decisionshouldstandbasedon thehealth,safetyandwelfare
of thepeopleliving here;period.

We, in this countyarenot readyto give up anddrink bottled
waterfor the sakeof a quick fix. This expansionwill only lead
into morehazardoustoxins into our beautiful river. No
amountof moneycouldmakeus want to poisonour fish, our
wildlife that thrive from the river, not to mentionthis our only
drinking supplyin thecities.

The environmentalistadmittedlyreportedthereis an ever
increasinglevel of mercuryshowingup in the KankakeeRiver.

It waspointedout thattherewasa postedarticle in 1988
thatclaimedthe countyhadlifted thehazardouswastebanon
the landfill. Sothe industry that wasseekinga dumpingplace
for theirmercuryfoundtheir answer.We areyet to feel the
full repercussionsto comefrom this.

I believeothercountieshavespent$50million andupwards



just to cleanup their rivers. We aresupposedto haveoneof
the cleanestin the state. We want no furtherpollution in this
particularlife source. Pleasehaveconsiderationfor the
environment,the wildlife andthehumaninhabitantsin this
areawhenmakingyour final decision. Thankyou for your
time looking at caseno. 2004-186.

Sincerely,

eL

Ms. AndreaM. Taylor

.~ 1639OakleafDr

SaintAnne,IL 60964 “-


